
Find out if the hospital participates in the CARES Act
Provider Relief Fund.  A list of Florida hospitals who are
getting funding can be found here.

Providers who participate in and are reimbursed by
the COVID-19 Uninsured Program are not allowed to
bill individuals who do not have health insurance.

If your provider received CARES Relief funds and
you still received a bill, ask your provider if they can
submit your bill for reimbursement to the fund.

Your provider can find information about the
program here.

If you want to share your story, contact Florida Health
Justice STORIES here.

Did you receive a 
surprise hospital bill for

COVID treatment?
There may be help.

If you are uninsured:

https://data.cdc.gov/Administrative/Provider-Relief-Fund-COVID-19-High-Impact-Payments/b58h-s9zx
https://data.cdc.gov/Administrative/Provider-Relief-Fund-COVID-19-High-Impact-Payments/b58h-s9zx
https://www.floridahealthstories.org/contact

